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Sunday Services 8:30 & 11 a.m. Sunday School for all ages 9:45 a.m.

IN REMEMBRANCE

@GracePresPeoria @graceprespeoria @graceprespeoria

youtube.com/GracePres vimeo.com/gracepres

Grace Alive!
Sundays
WEEK-TV 25 — 9 AM
WBNH-FM 88.5 — 9 AM

Live Stream
Sundays
media.gracepres.org — 11 AM

You can listen to all of Pastor Bryan’s 
“Unlimited Grace” radio programs at 
media.gracepres.org/unlimitedgrace 
or by subscribing to the podcast in 
the iTunes tore.

Unlimited Grace Radio

LINDA REEVES - December 20, 2019. Wife of Larry; mother 
of Cynthia Robison and Roger (Sonia) Reeves; sister of Teresa 
Burkiett.

Please be in prayer for the family members of our 
brothers and sisters who have gone

home to be with the Lord.



GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTSORDER OF SERVICE
January 5, 2020

PRAISE AND CONFESSION

ASSURANCE OF GRACE

WELCOME

PRAYERS AND THANKSGIVING

GRACE FROM GOD’S WORD
“Celebrating Generations”

2 Timothy 1:1-7
p. 995 in the Grace Bible

Dr. Bryan Chapell

BLESSING FOR GOD’S MISSION

Today’s sermon outline has been translated into multiple languages  
and is available at the Welcome Center.

ADULTS

SERMON NOTES

Jr. and Sr. High Winter Retreats
Boys - Jan. 17-19 (register by today!
Girls - February 14-16 (register by Feb. 2)
We are heading back to Great Oaks Camp 
outside of Lacon, IL, for our youth winter retreats! 
Open to any students grades 7 through 12. We 
will have separate weekends for the guys and girls for a time 
of fun, fellowship, and growing in the truth of God’s Word. 
Registration packets are available now! For more information, 
contact Andrew Kemp (akemp@gracepres.org) or Cara Schuck 
(cschuck@gracepres.org) or call 309.589.6470.

Financial Peace University
Dave Ramsey’s Financial 
Peace University will once 

again be offered at Grace as part of our winter 2020 
MidWeek Grace. Classes begin January 15. Register online at 
www.gracepres.org/fpu20.

2019 Giving Statements
We praise the Lord for all of our Grace donors. Giving 
Statements will be sent out automatically to each of our 1,400 
donors by the end of January. If you need your statement 
sooner, please let us know your requirements by either putting 
a note in the offering plate or emailing the church Finance 
Director at smonn@gracepres.org. Every effort will be made 
to accommodate your request and your patience is greatly 
appreciated.

Women’s Tuesday Bible Studies
January 14, 2020
Women’s Tuesday Bible Studies begin January 14 with a 
new semester of class options. For more information and to 
register, please visit www.gracepres.org/tbs.

Our Snowbirds are Flying Away!
Many of our Grace Kidz volunteers are heading to warmer 
climates for the winter, creating vacancies in our ministry
teams. If you are able to serve at least once during the winter 
months, please contact Julie Cordes at jcordes@gracepres.org 
or visit www.gracepres.org/kidzvolunteers for more
information. 

Discover Grace
January 12, 19, 26,
9:45-10:45am, Lounge
To learn about our church 
and how you can serve 
Christ’s purposes here, 

sign up for the Discover Grace class at www.gracepres.org/
discovergrace. Whether you are brand new or have attended 
for years, everybody is welcome!

Taste of Grace
Today, 9:45-10:45
If you are new to Grace,
we invite you to join us for 
a meal right after the first 
service today. We’d like the 
chance to meet you and 
help answer any questions 
you may have about Grace.

MidWeek Grace
MidWeek Grace starts up on Wednesday, January 15. There 
are a lot of exciting options, so mark your calendars! More 
information coming soon.

Living in Grace
Mark your calendars for January 
24-26 for this year’s Living in 
Grace conference. Registration 
information coming very soon!


